
PTA Meeting
October 19, 2022

2:30 PM

Budget Update Julia

Pirates in the Park : successfully raised $200 from Lawn Service sales and $400 from T-shirt
sales
Greensboro City Growlers :  an unexpected donation of $500 from their summer fundraiser
GaGa ball pit resurface- approx $200 spent
$800 from members joining PTA
6 mini grants for teachers given
Reminder- teachers can apply for a mini grant of $100 through PTA

Teacher Appreciation Laura

Ice cream treats were provided in the Teachers’ lounge in September
Bring pre-wrapped sweet treats on 10/25 for those that have signed up
Pizza Lunch planned for next month

Volunteer Opportunities Laura

Duty free lunch on Fridays, started last week, parents can sign up to come assist with lunch
duty

Grounds day, October 23 ( 11:00-1:00 & 1:00-3:00)

K specials, coming soon, volunteers will be needed from 10:40-11:40 to help Ms. Downing
with Kindergarten PE classes

Stage / PE organization, coming soon,  volunteers to assist  Ms. Downing and Mr.Drye with
clearing the stage for upcoming performances



Parking committee volunteers needed to discuss afternoon pickup logistics, several parents
have requested playground pickup, ideas are needed on how to safely retrieve children from
playground

Fall school Merch, coming soon,  sweaters and more, used as a fundraiser for PTA

Discussion/Questions

Ms. Woodall- adopt a child for Christmas, when cleaning out coats and hangers please
donate to school, PTA thanked for getting coat racks

Mrs. Linn- City BBQ on Lawndale on 10/24, an all day fundraiser, show code found on Dojo
and the school will receive 20% of proceeds

Ms.Troxler-Thanked parents for support of Unity day, pizza party winners will be announced
on 10/21

Principal Curry- Thanked all everyone for coming to PTA meeting and mentioned that the
group is growing

Yearbook committee- encouraged all new staff to take a picture for the yearbook


